ISSN 2753-2771







Keep Epsom and Ewell Times alive - donate now

Many many thanks to those readers who have responded to our appeal for a small donation to keep our service going. Some of you have been very generous and we thank you. We are very grateful but need a higher proportion of our readers to help. We are seeking a very modest £5 annual donation to balance the books.

Dear Reader,

We bring to you the latest stories from Epsom and Ewell - local news that matters, written and shared by people who live here, care deeply about our community, and do it all voluntarily.

We're proud to provide this independent news service *free for all to access*, with no paywalls, and only minimal advertising to keep the website clean and user-friendly.

But even with no salaries to pay, we do have essential costs:

- Website and domain hosting
- Bulk email services
- Regulator subscriptions
- And a handful of other small but unavoidable expenses

If you enjoy our updates and value having a local, independent voice, would you consider making a small donation?

Just $\mathbf{£5}$ FOR THE YEAR would make a big difference — and help us stay online, accessible, and free for everyone in our community.



Click here to donate

Thank you for reading, and for supporting local journalism.

Warm wishes,

The Team at Epsom and Ewell Times

epsom and ewell times.com